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ALASKAN WAY VIADUCT AND SEAWALL REPLACEMENT PROGRAM      
Project Decision Team Meeting   MEETING MINUTES 
Meeting Purpose: Determine which Option (A, C or D) to proceed with for SR 519 north of Royal Brougham Way  
Date: 8/25/2008 Begin: 4:00 pm End: 5:00 pm 
Location: 24 Large Conference Meeting Lead: Amiri, Ali 
Attendees: Ali Amiri, Steve Beadle, Mike Rigsby, Rick Conte, Angela Freudenstein, Jim Robison, Wayne Wentz, 

Bob Chandler, Mathew Preedy, John White, Mike Johnson, Rudy Lemus, Kurt Larson, Liz Young, 
Emily Fishkin 

cc: Asvin Mandadi, Tom Tracy 

The meeting started with a brief summary of the various options being considered.  It was noted that these options 
have been discussed in previous meetings and in general everyone is familiar with each of the options.  A quick 
discussion of the specific issues with each option followed.  

1. Option A  
There was a short discussion of the traffic and way finding concerns regarding this option.  The group was in 
agreement, this is not the best option and eliminated it from consideration. 
 

2. Option B 

This option is not under consideration any longer per the last Project Decision Team Meeting on July 16, 2008. 

2. Option C 

Discussion was focused on the potential conflicts between the urban pathway and movements in/out of the future 
development on the WOSCA site. 

3. Option D 

This Option was recommended by the design team.  The group concurred this Option should be the version moved 
forward with some adjustments.  The east side sidewalk along the WOSCA property should be a minimum of 6-
foot wide.  Also, an extra foot should be placed between the Ferry Holding and the Bike Lane, to give more 
allowance for ferry patrons opening doors, or other conflicts which might occur between the standing vehicles and 
cyclists. 

This option will maintain the East Pedestrian Bridge.  Although the Alaskan Way South Bridge is no longer needed 
in the final configuration, it will be needed as a temporary structure if the U-Tube is excavated in Package #2.  A 
decision to make the temporary structure permanent or remove it at the end of Package #3 can be delayed. 

4. Next Steps 

The design team will start using Option D as Package 3.  This work will not show in the Package 2, 60% submittal 
next week, but will show up subsequent to that.  The design team will modify the existing cross section and develop 
additional cross sections of Option D to be included as part of the ‘Instructions to Reviewers’ for the 60% PS&E 
review package. 
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